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Dear Sisters in Christ,

A happy & Blessed Lenten Season to you all.

We can finally say all of the 500 Club tickets were sold, a huge thanks to St Joseph who took 
the remaining tickets that were not sold. Again, thanks to all the affiliations who sold their 
tickets.

I know all of us are busy planning and executing our task for convention, we want to ensure 
we do our very best for Central Deanery.

I look forward to seeing you all very soon at Annunciation. 

May God bless you,

Solange Joseph 
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